
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                            Feb. 10, 2020 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Elaine Rollins, Ron Daugs, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: Roger Towne, Clarence Rollins, Jenny Miller, Gary Miller, Jeff Wafle 
 
Public Input:  Gary Miller made comment to the nice job the guys were doing plowing the roads before they had to get 
out to go to work.  Jeff Wafle made comment about the new shop construction plans possibly not having large enough 
doors for trucks. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the January meeting.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to accept the minutes as being 
read. Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Ron Daugs to accept the report as presented.  Seconded 
by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: Operator application was reviewed for Darriane Sobojinski for Summit Ridge.  After review, Cory made a 
motion to accept the permit as presented.  Ron Daugs seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  A permit for Robert 
McConnell to build a house was reviewed.  After review, Cory made a motion to approve the permit as presented.  
Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried.  A permit for a driveway for Ryan Buisman on Geier Rd. was presented.  After 
review, Cory Wohlrab made a motion to approve the permit as presented.  Ron Daugs seconded the motion.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Old Business:  More discussion on the plans of the new Town Shop/Town Hall.  After the discussion it was decided to 
postpone indefinitely until a 2nd plan was discussed.  Ed asked for a motion.  Two board members responded with Aye, 
one responded Nay.  Motion carried.     
 
New Business:  None 
 
Highway Maintenance: Plowing going well. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Ron 
Daugs seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 P.M. was made by Cory Wohlrab.  Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
          Tammy Miller, Clerk 
     

 

 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


